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Dear Richard, 

Thank you very much for your letter and especially for 
setting up the meeting for December 10th. I look forward to 
seeing you and clearly the matter is of great importance and 
has certainly come to a head with the Australian experience 
and with the unfortunate death of the Newcastle patient. I 
am only glad that we had decided in advance of these events 
to take some action. 

All best wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

A .L. Bloom 
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